From: A.S Regulatory - inwards

To: Garrick Wood; Sonya Van De Geer
Subject: FW: Air NZ Virgin Alliance
Date: Wednesday, 29 November 2023 7:50:52 am

From: 1 Blogs

Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2023 7:25 AM

To: A.S Regulatory - inwards <airservices@transport.govt.nz>
Subject: Air NZ Virgin Alliance

| am fully OPPOSED to this alliance.

Having been part of Virgin Australia NZ, (Previously Pacific Blue), for 14 years before they used
Covid to shut the entire NZ Operation down on April 4 2020 and are now using all Australian
Crew in their new "Budget Operation".

As Bain Capital expanded back into International Operations we were not Offered our jobs back.
| have had to move overseas and leave my Country to gain employment.

Perhaps Virgin Australia could offer the 600+ employees, that had their lives ruined, their jobs
back? Or the 1000's of NZ Passengers their money back for unpaid flights?

Cannot believe Air NZ are considering that low budget, dishonest, Australian Airline as a Business
Partner!!!





